
Submitter: Sheriff Joshua Brown 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Revenue 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3962 

Tillamook County, like other scenic and heavily visited counties, is negatively affected 

by the high volume of tourists that come to our community.  Emergency services 

amongst other infrastructure facilities struggle greatly during the busy summer 

months. These summer months are even trending towards starting earlier and lasting 

longer. The 70/30 split is no longer appropriate in a county like Tillamook and others. 

I urge you to support this bill to help struggling counties better fund crucial public 

safety and infrastructure due to high tourism. 


